
 

Memo 
To: City Council 

From: Ryan Dennison, Parks & Recreation Director 

cc: Peter Brixius, City Manager 

Date: 3/27/2023 

Re: Award Bid for Woodbury Park – Design Build Baseball Backstops 

Bids were recently opened for the Woodbury Park - Design Build Baseball Backstops on March 
22.  There were four competive bid packets that were received. Hill Construction, AJI Fencing, 
Ideal Fencing and Ivory Tip Fencing. 

The extent of this project is to replace and install new baseball backstops on United Way and 
Jake’s Fields.  These two backstops have become degraded over the course of several years 
along with safety and maintenance issues increasing.  Last year, Trapper Field backstop was 
replaced at the end of the season and has made an immediate impact on the ball fields.   

I would recommend City Council award the bid for the Woodbury Park – Design Build Baseball 
Backstops to Ivory Tip Fencing in the amount of $57,137.72 as they are low bid.  The approved 
budget amount for the project is $65,000. 

A bid tabulation has been provided for your convenience.  Feel free to reach out with any 
questions.   


